
From: Solimar Figueroa [mailto:SolimarF@baptisthealth.net]  

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 7:20 AM 
To: editor.jpcic@omicsonline.org 

Subject: invitation 

 
This is to clarify that at the present time, I no longer work in the operating room. I still go and attend 

meetings in the Or and ICU because of the ongoing preceptorship in the nurse residency program. I 

developed the Married State Preceptorship Model (MSPM) use to transition new nurses in all areas in 
nursing. I am on my candidacy and my dissertation is on preceptorship. That being said, my specialty is 

focused on preceptorship and nursing leadership. If you still would like me to be in the panel, I would be 
honored.  

  
I had attached my short bio. Unfortunately, my picture cannot be sent, it won't allow me because it's a 

huge file. I just had it in words. please tell me if this is acceptable.  

  
Thank you. 

Solimar Figueroa 


